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I support expanding Medicaid to 400,000 Virginians
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Robert Close Mon, Oct 7, 2013 at 1:59 PM
Reply-To: 
To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov

Oct 7, 2013

Virginia Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission
VA

Dear Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission,

I totally support expanding health care to all possible in this state.
It seems criminal to me that folks in state government are fighting
and resisting this. Health care should be a right and an opportunity.
And you are working to limit that right and opportunity.
You are not serving the people in need.

Sincerely,

Rev. Dr. Robert M. Close, Jr

Sincerely,

Robert Close
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